On , Barbara Wright <barbjwright12@yahoo.com> wrote:
City Clerks Office,

I am asking for a waiver of 8.07(1) on the proberty at 730 Charles st. in North LaCrosse.

Parcel | 0170100 L8090

My parents purchased the property in 1943. They lived there until their passing. Due to

the inability of any family member to occupy the house, we put it on the market to sell. We were
not successful in selling it and the property was vacant for almost a year. During that time I had to
check on the empty house almost daily to make sure everything was ok with it and do the mowing
and raking. | was approached by an aquaintance with health issues who needed a place to live.
That seemed to solve the problem for both of us. It has been three years and that person is still
living there today, and taking good care of the home. Our hope is to be able to put it back on the
market sometime in the near future, Because of a major health incident, I am unable to care for or
look after an empty house. Under those circumstances it is benificial to have an occupant in the
home for the preservation on the house. I hope you will take this under consideration, so I can
keep the house in good condition with someone there caring for it.

Thank you,
Barbara Wri
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